
C R A F T  C O R N E R

Winter Greetings from Craft Corner!

WINTER 2025

Dear Readers,

As we dive into the winter months, 
let’s take a moment to celebrate the 
vibrant community we’ve built here at 
Craft Corner! While the temperatures 
may drop, our enthusiasm for crafting 
is heating up!

As winter blankets Parkes, we’re 
excited to embrace the unique 
crafting opportunities that this season 
presents. 

Picture warm woollen blankets, stylish 
beanies and delightful accessories 
that reflect the beauty of an Australian 
winter. Let’s share our projects, tips 
and inspiration!

We’re buzzing with excitement 
from our recent “Beanies at the 
Corner” competition, where some 
of our young entrants truly shone!  
 
A big thank you to our incredible 
sponsors including Evolution Mining 
Northparkes Operations, Arnold’s, 
Yarn Etc, and HFT Farming & 
Contracting. Your support helps us 
create these amazing opportunities for 
our members!

Let’s keep the spirit of crafting alive and 
vibrant this winter! We look forward to 
seeing everyone at our Annual Knit & 
Natter and can’t wait to see your toy 
creations later this year. 

Happy crafting!

C R A F T  C O R N E R

The Beanies at the Corner competition was a fantastic celebration of creativity! 
Our young crafters truly shone, showcasing their incredible talent and unique 
designs. A huge thank you to everyone who participated!

Beanies at the Corner

JUNE

 12  ........  CC Monthly Meeting

 19  ........  Knit & Natter

JULY

 10  ........  CC Monthly Meeting

 17  ........  Annual Knit & Knatter

AUGUST

 14  ........  CC Monthly Meeting

 21  ........  Knit & Knatter

 25 - 27  .  Parkes Show

Mark Your Calendars ...

Mark your calendars! Our Annual Knit 
& Natter is happening on Thursday, 
July 17, 2025, at 9:30 AM! 

Join us for a morning of creativity as 
we create beautiful squares for the 
Wrap with Love charity or work on our 
own projects.

This gathering welcomes everyone, 
from seasoned pros to beginners! 
Enjoy a vibrant atmosphere filled with 
laughter and sharing, while indulging 
in delicious goodies to keep you 
energised.

Don’t miss this chance to connect with 
fellow crafters and make a difference 
in our community. We can’t wait to see 
you there!

Annual Knit & Natter!




